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Charlene Powell, Commodore  
Homestead Yacht Club 
Miami, FL 
Money will buy a fine dog but only kindness will make him wag his tail! 
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 HOMESTEAD YACHT CLUB 
 MINUTES OF GENERAL MEETING 

 MAY 1, 2006 
   

 
• The Meeting was called to order at 7:40 p.m.  Vice Commodore George Meyer presiding over the meeting. 
• Motion to accept Minutes as published was made by Ted Newland and seconded by Larry Roesch.   
• Members were reminded that information on the Club was on the Website 
 

Marina Report:  
 
Steve advised the Pump Out was already set up.  The Bait and Tackle Shop now open with Live Bait, Food, and Drinks.  
No liquor or tobacco license yet.  Grand Opening will be Memorial Day weekend.  On May 24, a Hurricane Preparation 
Workshop will be held at Blackpoint.  Members wanting to participate must call to reserve a place.  There will be at least 
four speakers and a discounted dinner.  Next month the park will distribute a brochure on Hurricane Preparedness.  
Members were asked to be careful and not enter the Marina immediately after a Hurricane until the Park Manager had 
completed an assessment as this could avoid accidents to marina patrons.  Beepers are not yet available.  As soon as Steve 
has them, he will provide the telephone numbers and the code to call so that someone can come to the gate.  Anna Giuliani 
asked Steve to provide her with the number so that it can be included in the Newsletter.  
 
Treasurer’s Report: 
Month ending March 2006 
 
Beginning Balance     $6,256.89 
Income: 
  50/50     $45.50 
  Store    236.00 
  Total               281.50 
Expenses:  
  Gilbert’s Raw Bar  150.00 
  Seaborn Canvas – Burgees 569.75 
  Sunshine Committee    39.42 
  Total    759.17 
 
Ending Balance March 31, 2006   $5,776.22 
 
Note: The April event cost $150.00 for HYC with 43 members present 
 
Submitted by Sharon Roesch 
Treasurer 
 
Vice Commodore George Meyer thanked Bob, Lois and Aida as well as all attending for a terrific event at the 
Anchorage/Gilbert’s. 
 
Guests: Mr. & Mrs. Billy Phillips and Ms. Debbie Boydston were welcomed. 
Membership:  Dwayne Powell was not in attendance - cruising 
Park Liaison:  Buzz Strandhagen was not in attendance - cruising 
Club Roster: Sandy Zinn was not in attendance so there was nothing new to report 
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Ship’s Store:  Everything that was available in the Ship’s store was on display on the table. Members should speak with 
Elizabeth if they needed anything, or had suggestions. 
Sunshine Committee: Jan Mayer advised Jerry Burgess was not doing very well at this time. 
Phone Committee:  Please let Susie Snipes know if you do not have an e-mail address so she can give you a call, and 
remember to return her phone calls/e-mails.  Susie informed that Jan Meyer had a birthday a few days ago and she was 
wishes a Happy Birthday by all. 
Web Master: Larry Roesch advised he would put a picture of George Mayer in the Newsletter.  He would also put 
information on the next event on the front page of the Web Site so members can see all the upcoming events. 
 
Upcoming events: 

 
• The next event will be a cruise to Bahia Mar Marina in Ft. Lauderdale the weekend of May 6, 2006 (Next week).  

Jan Meyer advised that they were giving up their slip and she was canceling unless someone else wanted it.  Art 
and Maria Muina were sponsoring this event, and courtesy of the club, there would be dinner on the dock (Arroz 
con pollo) on Saturday evening and breakfast on Sunday morning.   

 
• Memorial Day cruise is sponsored by Bill and Linda Clemons.  Since only two boats indicated they would 

participate, that cruise has been cancelled.  However, they plan to host a raft up at Elliott Key and provide 
hamburgers and hotdogs provided by the Club.  Members should let Bill or Linda know if they are participating 
so that adequate supplies can be purchased. 

 
 
• There was no club function planned for June or July.  However, there is a Fishing Tournament in June at Black 

Point Marina.  See Steve if you are interested or contact Black Point Marina directly. 
 
Larry Roesch indicated that if there was enough of an interest, a Captains Class might be arranged.  The class normally 
took only 4 nights and the cost is somewhere around $400.00.  This license helps with Boat Insurance and normally good 
for 5 years.  Classes are normally given at local high schools and ending with a test.  Larry will get more details to share. 
 
Larry Roesch also thanked Anna Giuliani for the wonderful job she is doing with the Newsletter.  Anna thanked everyone, 
advising that if they had articles, ads etc. to put in the newsletter, she would have to receive them early in the month 
because the newsletter normally goes out 2 weeks before the next meeting. 
 
50/50: The 50/50 was $110.00. 
 
There being no other business to discuss, a motion was made by Ted Newlan and seconded George McDermot to adjourn.  
Motion carried. 
 
Respectfully 
Annabelle McDermot 
Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.homesteadyachtclub.com 
3



MAY 2006                                                                                                                                                     VOL 5 
 

 
 

KICK BACK AND RELAX TIME 
THE ANCHORAGE RESORT 

AUGUST 18 – 20, 2006 
 

 
We have reserved nine slips for the above-referenced event @ $2.00 per foot. 
 
I have all reservations under my name for arrival Friday, August 18 and departure Sunday, August 20.  I 
will reconcile the reservation list, and you can give the Dock Master your credit card when you check in. 
 
It will be first come first serve, so make your reservations early by contacting me by email or telephone 
(Dee11654@aol.com or 305-598-4724) 
 
Stan and Joy Scherer are co-hosting, and Joy is planning a surprise quasi scavenger hunt, so put on your 
thinking caps. 
 
Friday   Dinner on your own 
Saturday  Swimming, Small Boat Explorations, and Hanging Out 
   BBQ Ribs and Chicken cooked by world-renowned 
                                                           Chef Stan and Chef Ted 
   Sides by Crew (Joy and Dee) 
   Announcing Award Winners 
Sunday  Light breakfast by Crew 
 
Mark this date on your calendars, as it’s time to KICK BACK AND RELAX!!! 
 
Welcome aboard the following new or returning members! 
 
 

   
 
JACK CHAPPELL 
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Our Condolences and prayers go out to Charlotte Burgess
on the passing of her beloved husband, Jerry. 

Please keep her in your thoughts and prayers. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lost, Found, or for Sale   Advertising helps you buy, sell or find what you have been missing.  Please forward 
your advertisements to pere522@Bellsouth.net.  All ads will be included in the following newsletter.  Submit 
your item of interest by the following Sunday after the monthly meeting.  If you miss the deadline call me at 
786.243.8971 (evenings). 
 

Bird Flu hit a Florida Trailer Park … 
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Moment of the day 
 

OLD FRIENDS 
 
Two elderly ladies had been friends for many decades. Over the years, they had shared all kinds of 
activities and adventures.  Lately, their activities had been limited to meeting a few times a week to play 
cards.  One day, they were playing cards when one looked at the other and said, "Now don't get mad at 
me.  I know we've been friends for a long time .but I just can't think of your name!  I've thought and 
thought, but I can't remember it.  Please tell me what your name is."  Her friend glared at her.  For at 
least three minutes, she just stared and glared at her.  Finally, she said, "How soon do you need to 
know?" 

 

 
 

 
Remember that the HYC meets every first Monday of each Month at the Redland County Club from 6:30 PM 
until 9:00 PM.  The Redland Country Club is located at 24451 Krome Avenue (177th Avenue) in Homestead, 

FL, Telephone: 305.247.8503. 
 

You should meet and greet new members and speak to all members in a courteous manner. 
Please welcome everyone to be part of the club. 

 

 
"I CAN HEAR YOU JUST FINE!" 

 
 Three retirees, each with a hearing loss, were playing golf one fine March day.  One remarked to the other, 
"Windy, isn't it?"  "No," the second man replied, "it's Thursday."  And the third man chimed in, "So am I.  
Let's have a beer." 
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Anna Perez-Giuliani 
Notary Public/Signing Agent Services* 

 
*Mobile Notary Public providing professional and bi-lingual 

services to Broward, Miami-Dade, and the upper Keyes 
                                                          Anna Perez-Giuliani 
Florida Notary Public/Signing Agent will travel… 
 

 Mobile phone: 305.793.8549 
Fax: 786.243.8971 

E-mail: pere522@bellsouth.net 

Newsletter Editor 
Pere522@Bellsouth.net 

786.243.8971 (H) 
305.793.8549 (C) 

If your boat has not come in…     
Maybe you should swim out to it! 

 
 
 
 
 

 

FOR SALE!  2003 Ford Ranger Short Bed 4-Door with Camper and Bed Liner 
 

 
 
Mileage: 46,000  Condition: Excellent  Engine V6 4.0 Liter 
Automatic Transmission Air Conditioning  Power Steering 
Cruise Control  Power locks/Seats  AM/FM Stereo 
Compact Disc Player Towing Package  Low restriction exhaust plus plenty more! 
Interested?  Asking $13,000.00/OBO 
Call 305 255-0146 for more information 
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